
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Date: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 at 3:27 PM 
To:  
Subject: Bonnyville Community Garden Fall Cleanup September 25 

  
Good afternoon LICA Members ,  
  
We have had a great year in the Bonnyville Community Garden! The staff has been working hard to 
care for the community plots all summer - we have harvest nearly 220 lbs of food, which has been 
donated to the local food bank. 
  
As the season comes to an end, we will be preparing the garden for overwintering. We are looking for 
volunteers to assist us with our winter preparations! We will be gathering on Monday, September 
25th for a garden work day.  
  
Join us in harvesting the last of our produce, pulling/composting the remaining vegetation, and 
spreading leaves on the plots. Wear your grubby clothes, and bring some gloves! 
 
We hope to see you there!  
  

 
  

Yours in Environmental Stewardship,  
Stephanie Sampson  
Education and Outreach Coordinator, LICA - Environmental Stewards  
Box 8237, 5107W - 50 Street  
Bonnyville, AB T9N 2J5  
(office) 780.812.2182  (cell) 780.201.2242  
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